
Orientation Programme for NSS Volunteers of NSS PUC Unit 2021 

 

The Orientation Programme for NSS volunteers was held on 11th August 2021 at 7:00 pm. 

The programme was hosted by Mr. Zothanmawia, Programme Officer and the Introduction of 

the Programme Officers was done by Dr. K. Vanlaldinpuia, Programme Officer. This 

programme was held in online mode using the Webex platform. Welcome address was 

delivered by Dr. Lalthankungi, Dept. of Education, Pachhunga University College. She was 

one of the pioneers of the NSS PUC Unit and her speech was an inspiration for the audience. 

The speaker was Dr. Zoramdinthara, Associate Professor, Dept of Mizo, Mizoram University. 

He had been a Programme Officer for a long time in the college and he shared his experience 

and the need for the volunteers to be active in different ways. He reminded the volunteers 

about the achievements and honour of the college unit. He also talked about what NSS means 

and why it is a unit that makes a difference for the people involved as well as for the people 

they help. The vote of thanks was proposed by Dr. Daniel Lalawmpuia, Programme Officer.  

 



 

 



 

 

 


